
ALL  

MEMBERS  

WELCOME! 

    Peel Elementary Teachers’ Local 
 

 
 

 

  

Monday, November 4, 2019  
4:30 p.m. 
Refreshments will be served at 4:00 p.m. 

 

  MISSISSAUGA GRAND 
35 Brunel Road – Unit #7, Mississauga 

 (East Side of Hurontario – One Street South of Britannia) 

 ETFO President Sam Hammond 

 Election of Delegates to the Peel Regional Labor 
Council 

 Approval of the 2019 – 2020 Budget  

Click here to register   
 

“DRAW FOR A MINI IPAD”  

Help get your colleagues more involved in their union!  
Bring yourself and 3 others.  Register online by October 20th 
and receive an extra ballot for the raffle draw.  

** Childcare will be available at the Mississauga Grand** 

The Local can subsidize up to $40 towards the cost of dependent 

care incurred by a member to attend General Membership Meeting

        

 

https://etfopeel.com/event/fall-general-membership-meeting/

